Yes, I would like to become a
Friend of the Bridge.
Enclosed is my gift of:
0$25 0S$100 0 $250 Other:

Name/BusinessName

Address:

Website: (for gifts of $250 or more)

o Please do not list my name. I'd like to remain anonymous.

Friends of the Bridge is an annual giving program
that supports the Bridge of Flowers. Your donation
goes directly toward making this garden beautiful.
Each Friend of the Bridge receives a lovely window
decal. Also, each Friend will be listed in our annual
letter, on our website, and on the Bridge of Flowers.

Businesses contributing $250 or more receive
a link on our website: BridgeOfFlowersMass.org

If you would like to make a memorial gift,
please do not use this form. Instead, please send the
gift and all pertinent information directly to the Bridge
of Flowers Committee using the address below.

P.O. Box 335, Shelburne Falls, MA 01370

Thank You!

The Bridge of Flowers is a 501(c) 3 organization; your
contribution is tax deductible.

£



